
   
 

   
 

Public notice 

 

Public study 

Public study regarding the annual review of the municipal universal 

accessibility plan  

The standing committee on Montréal’s social development and diversity is inviting 

the population to a public meeting during which the commissioners’ bureau (Bureau 

des commissaires) and the diversity and social inclusion department will be 

presenting the annual review of the city’s 2024-2030 universal accessibility plan.   

Information 

Date and time: Wednesday, June 4, 2025, from 3 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. Participants 

may access the premises as of 2:30 p.m. 

Lieu : Armory hall, city hall, 275 rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal  

275, rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal – Gosford and Place Vauquelin entrances   

Live webcast: The public meeting will be webcast live on the dedicated Web page.  

 

Public study 

Following the presentation by the Bureau des commissaires and the Service de la 

diversité et de l'inclusion sociale, there will be a public question and comment period 

followed by questions and comments of committee members. 

Question and comment period registration 

Participants who wish to voice their questions or comments may do so by registering 

before ethe end of the break following the presentation.  

Submitting questions and comments remotely: fill out the online form.  

Registering for questions and comments onsite: starting at 2:30 p.m., at the 

entrance table in front of the armory hall.   

To find out more about participating in public meetings, contact the standing 

committee secretariat at: 514 872-3000 or by email at: commissions@montreal.ca 

https://ville.montreal.qc.ca/portal/page?_pageid=6877,143586245&_dad=portal&_schema=PORTAL
https://forms.office.com/r/g1tpxPZ2SF


   
 

   
 

Documents 

The presentation regarding the annual review of the municipal universal accessibility 

plan is available on the dedicated Web page.  

Accessibility 

• There are accessible entrances to access city hall via Place Vauquelin 

(ground level) as well as via Gosford (access ramp). 

• There is an accessible washroom on the premises. 

• The armory hall is universally accessible. 

• The armory hall is equipped with a hearing aid system. 

• A Québec Sign Language (QSL) will be provided as part of a pilot project.     

• An American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation service may be provided 

upon request, so long as the request is made five days prior, and subject to 

interpreter availability. 

• For any other considerations, please contact the secretariat at: 514 872-3000, 

or by email at: commissions@montreal.ca. 

Information 

City clerk’s office (Service du greffe) 

Division du soutien aux commissions permanentes, aux conseils consultatifs et au 

bureau de la présidence du conseil  

275, rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal (Québec), H2Y 1C6 

Tel.: 514 872-3000   

commissions@montreal.ca | montreal.ca/sujets/commissions-permanentes 

Publication date: Thursday, May 8, 2025 – The Gazette     
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